
 

Title:   Flying Home 

Description: A tauhou or silvereye flying to a winter feeder 

Photographer: Rod Hay 

Where, when: Christchurch, 11 May 2020 

Sustainability?  The tauhou is a relatively recent arrival in Aotearoa, arriving by air at about the 
same time as Europeans were colonising in ships, hence its Maori name “new 
arrival”.   They are now one of our commonest birds, being found right across the 
country in forests, woodlands, shrublands and gardens.   

 Like the specialist honeyeaters, korimako and tui, tauhou are very partial to nectar 
and will soon flock to a feeder stocked with reliable supply of sugar water in winter.  
Don’t feed them honey water though.  They might like it, but so do bees and you 
may spread bee disease.  Forest and Bird have great advice on how to feed birds in 
your garden.  https://www.forestandbird.org.nz/resources/feeding-native-birds-
garden 
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Photo notes: 1/200s, 210mm, f13, ISO 200, Olympus OM-D E-M5 m4/3 

Digital specs: 4608 x 3456 pixels (16 MP) 

Key words: Birds, Zosterops lateralis, tauhou, white-eye, wax-eye, silvereye, gardens, bird 
feeder, biodiversity, Rod Hay, Ecosystems Photography, Sustainability  

Price:  $200 (incl. GST) for use of the digital image 

Visit www.ecosystemsphotography/sales for details & to order, and to get a quote if 

you want a high-quality print.   

Donation: The price includes a $100 donation to a sustainability organisation or project of your 

choice, or otherwise for the Royal Forest & Bird Protection Society  

We recommend that the donation goes to the Royal Forest & Bird Protection Society 

because it is a not-for-profit and nationwide conservation organisation that plays a 

significant role in conservation advocacy and policy, as well as supporting practical 

and local community projects.  
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